
 

2017 has been a momentous year, with many projects completed at 

the  Brisbane Marina.  These included repairs to water and power 

mains, Wi-Fi,  parking lot paving- and the continuous hard work by 

staff makes the Brisbane Marina a great destination. 

 

A few housekeeping issues… 

 

 When you renew your California registration, remember to 

bring the new document to the office and apply your 2019 

stickers.  We have a number of boats showing WAY expired 

CF #’s, and we will have Brisbane PD walk the docks to issue 

citations.  It is  important to remember we receive critical  

benefits (S.A.V.E. grant to remove derelict boats) from these 

funds.  

 

 All boaters: check your extinguishers- Kidde Recalls Fire 

Extinguishers with Plastic Handles Due to Failure to Dis-

charge and Nozzle Detachment: One Death Reported, call 

Kidde toll-free at 855-271-0773 from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET 

Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. ET Saturday and 

Sunday, or online at www.kidde.com and click on “Product 

Safety Recall” for more information.  

   
 Some have left GAS CANS and 12V batteries on the docks– 

this is NOT ALLOWED!  PLEASE clean up your dock area. 

 

 Marina office holiday hours:  We are open from 8 am to 

12:00 pm on Christmas Eve, and New Year’s Eve.  We are 

closed Christmas Day and New Year’s day.      

 

May your holidays be filled with joy and good health.   

My door is always open... 

 

Michael Hahn     

Harbormaster 

 

Brisbane Marina 

400 Sierra Point Parkway 

Brisbane, CA 94005 

 

CONTACT : 

   Phone: 650-583-6975  

   Fax:     650-583-6978  

   Email: harbormaster@ci.brisbane.ca.us 

   website: www.brisbaneca.org 

 

STAFF: 

 
   Harbormaster: 

     Michael Hahn 

 

 Administrative Assistant:  

     Teresa Camarda 

    

  Maintenance: 

     Chris Redfield 

     Dave Sehnert 

     Doug Messing  

 

  Marina Services Director:   
   Randy Breault        
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One is gone, another one coming... 

Photo by M. Hahn 

2018 Tide Tables are here!  

http://www.kidde.com/


Freda Sails On... 

www.SierraPointYC.org  

Quincy Bragg, Commodore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Dinner:  Saturday,  12-9-17  Christmas Boat Lighting  contest & gift exchange 

 

Weekly Potluck:  Friday evenings, 6 to 11 PM 

 

 

***See the SPYC website for more details 

 
 

 

Vintage 1885, and still very much alive 

 

 

 

 

 
                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 

http://www.sierrapointyc.org/

